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To Whom It May Concern,

The U.S. Department of Energy should support Venture Global's application to export US
LNG. DOE's support should be directly linked to the use of U.S. vessels and U.S. crews to
export the U.S. LNG. DOE should not support the application if Venture Global refuses to
export at least a portion of the LNG on U.S. vessels.

K. Denise Rucker Krepp, former U.S. Maritime Administration Chief Counsel



